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Re: DOCKET NO. 080249-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Pasco County by Labrador Utilities, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Marcelli: 

On August 28, 2008, Labrador Utilities, Inc. (Labrador) submitted its minimum filing 
requirements for an increase in water and wastewater rates. However, on September 12, 2008, 
Labrador submitted a supplemental filing. 

Pursuant to Section 367.083, Florida Statutes, the Commission must issue a deficiency letter 
within 30 days of receipt of an application. Pursuant to our conversation, it is staffs understanding 
that only one deficiency letter need be provided, and that the 30-day requirement will begin to run 
beginning with the September filing. 

Thank you for your consideration. Of course, the time for suspending the proposed rates and 
granting of interim rates will begin to run from August 28,2008. 

Sincerely, 

Senior Attomey 

RRJ:th 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
Division of Economic Regulation (Fletcher) 
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